
Subject: Re: Oklahoma DIY Audio meeting
Posted by [mightym](#) on Thu, 21 Oct 2010 22:46:57 GMT
[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

Truly a Bummer....

Norris is sick, Steve is going to a job interview in Oregon.

I've only just gotten in from 4 days on the road, and things have fallen apart. The possibles haven't contacted me, so it's looking like a bust all 'round.

I've got to check with my mother about future availability of the lake house, as she's planning to have some work done, and was waiting until after my event to start.

So.....

Lets plan to try again later, either next month (pending availability), or possibly even later.

What would a good time for you be?

John
